
February 28, 2012 
 
Memo To:  File 
 
From:  Michael Wentzel 
 
Subject:  Comments Submitted on the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact 

Statement for the Seabrook Station License Renewal Application 
 
The following comments were submitted by Donald Tilsbury regarding the draft of Supplement 
46 to NUREG-1437, “Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear 
Plants” regarding Seabrook Station. 
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